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NEW YEAR’S “REVEILLE” 

 

As we enter into 2025, we will soon be attending our Department Encampments to conduct 

business for the benefit of our Order.  It is noble work to continue the process which makes our 

organization strong and preserves the memory of the “Boys in Blue."  We are all called to this task 

and you will make a difference.  In addition to forging and strengthening friendships that will last a 

lifetime, you will learn how our Order works, participate in the process, contribute to our mission, 

and, make a big difference.  We need you.  All of you! 

 

Great praise goes out for the work of our Brother Officers at every level who dedicate their time, 

efforts, and expertise to conduct our daily business, as well as those who come together to legislate 

our efforts.  My sincere thanks go to all who will gather at Department Encampments across the 

nation, over the next several months, to do good for our Order. 

 

As for me, I will be attending a host of Department Encampments and I am looking forward to 

personally meeting as many of you as possible.  I have also charged other National officers to 

attend Encampments to represent me and the office of the Commander-in-Chief.  It is a special 

privilege for us to do so.  We cherish the opportunity to share these events with you as together we 

do the work to preserve the history and legacy of the Union Soldiers, Sailors, Marines and 

members of the Revenue Cutter Service who honorably served to preserve our Nation during those 

tumultuous times. 

 

Thank you again for your dedication and hard work.  I wish each of you a healthy and Happy New 

Year! 

 

Ordered this 1st  Day of January, 2025 

Kevin L. Martin 

Commander-in-Chief 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
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National Secretary 
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